
 

 

Safety Village 
35th Anniversary Program 

 
Summer 2018 

 

Safety Village is a two-week experience where children entering Kindergarten learn 

about vehicle, bus, pedestrian, playground, fire and stranger safety. This is accomplished 

through films, arts and crafts, role playing, songs, special guests and a field trip. We could 

not be more excited to celebrate the 35th anniversary of this amazing, long-standing 

program in the Oak Hills Local School District Community. 

Ages Children Entering Kindergarten Fall 2018  
 

Session Dates Session 1: June 4th-15th 
Session 2: June 18th-29th 
Session 3: July 9th-20th 
Session 4: July 23rd-August 3rd 

 

Session Times Monday-Friday, 9:30-11:30 a.m.  
 

Two Week Pricing  
OHLSD Families $90 

Non-District Families  $100 
 

What’s included? All activities, supplies, snack, special guests, field trip, and 
35th Anniversary Safety Village shirt are included in the 
registration pricing.  
 

Location  J.F. Dulles Elementary School  
6481 Bridgetown Rd. 
Cincinnati, Ohio 
 

Pre-registration https://rightatschool.com/summer-oak-hills/ 
 

Scroll down for Right At School Safety Village pre-registration.  
Children do not need to be enrolled in Right At School’s Summer Camp to 
participate in Safety Village.  
 

Full Registration  Full registration will begin in April. By pre-registering you 
will be the first to know when registration opens for this 
program. Space is limited!  

 

Right At School            safetyvillage@rightatschool.com            (855) 287-2466 
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